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 Kim Fisher COMMEMP

ER

2015/6114/P 29/11/2015  18:57:01 I object to this application, as my office is based in 175 Gray's Inn Road. We recently had building 

work going on opposite (or behind this building), and the noise was excessive for over 3 months. The 

extension of a roof extension at 171 Gray's Inn is likely to cause even more disruption due to an 

excessive noise level. For this reason I strongly object to the application.

Office 2.06

175 Gray's Inn 

Road

London

WC1X 8UE
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